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DATE:  September 22, 2021 
 
TO:  CCP Advisory Board 
 
FROM:  Catherine York, Management Analyst II, Community Corrections Partnership 
 
RE: STAFF REPORT ON AGENDA ITEM #3 
 
3 – CCP Advisory Board Bylaws, Vote to Approve Recommended Bylaws 
 
Bylaws for the Community Corrections Partnership (CCP) Advisory Board were drafted to align 
with the purpose and membership established by the CCP on February 4, 2021, provide policies 
to guide activities, ensure public participation, and ensure compliance with state and local 
requirements.  Staff recommends a vote to approve the Bylaws to move forward with efforts to 
conduct analysis and make recommendations to the CCP regarding updates to the AB 109 
Plan for public safety realignment investments that maximize effectiveness of criminal justice 
resources. This action may be taken by a majority vote of those present and by not less than a 
majority of the quorum. 
 
 
 
 
 


